ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Anthony Tintera <tony@meagherengineering.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 23, 2020 2:18 PM

To: Kevin.Olvany@canandaiguanewyork.gov

Cc: Wendy Meagher; Eric Cooper; Eric Cooper

Subject: Re: Updated Site Plans for CLWC Review - Swetman Site Plan (Canandaigua, NY)

Good afternoon Kevin,
| hope all is well with you.

| just wanted to follow up with you regarding the project at 4015 West Lake Road, Canandaigua, NY 14424. Specifically,
we talked back on 12-11-20 about the plans and the minor comments you had at the time. It is my understanding that
there were no major issues with the revised drainage layout (where additional site runoff from impervious regions
would be directed to infiltration leaching chambers) and that you would get in touch with Eric and confirm your minor
comments so that discussion at the upcoming Planning Board meeting in January could have your comments for
reference. Can you confirm whether you have sent comments Eric's way?

| would greatly appreciate hearing back from you. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Anthony Tintera, E.L.T. | Project Engineer
2024 W. Henrietta Road, Suite 2C
Rochester, NY 14623

585.924.7430
www.meagherengineering.com
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On Mon, Dec 7, 2020 at 2:46 PM Anthony Tintera <tony@meagherengineering.com> wrote:
Good afternoon Kevin,

| hope all is well with you.

| just wanted to follow up with you regarding the project at 4015 West Lake Road, Canandaigua, NY 14424. Specifically,
the following should be noted:

e Revised plans have been resubmitted to the Town of Canandaigua's Zoning Board of Appeals for anticipated
review at the 12-15-20 ZBA meeting

e Revisions to the plans include the following: Keeping the existing trees between West Lake Road and
Canandaigua Lake, removal of the proposed walking path leading down to West Lake Road from the
proposed house, lessened grading / disturbance extents, lessened lot coverage, removal of the proposed
drywell design with a more generic region shown for the ZBA's review
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e The anticipated drainage design is anticipated to make use of leaching chambers (ex. ChamberMaxx) in the
drainage region indicated in the updated plans, which can be found in the attached zipped folder for
reference

e The size of the proposed drainage region is essentially (3) rows of (10) ChamberMaxx units, which has a
storage volume slightly exceeding that of the proposed drywells originally included with the plans and
drainage report sent to you

e Following the ZBA's review of the updated site plans, an updated drainage report will be sent to you
including the modifications to the drainage design

| would greatly appreciate confirmation from you that you received this email. Please let me know if you have any
guestions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Anthony Tintera, E.L.T. | Project Engineer
2024 W. Henrietta Road, Suite 2C
Rochester, NY 14623

585.924.7430
www.meagherengineering.com




